
From: Chief Executive Officer / RFO   
Sent: Thursday, January 2, 2025 4:02 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: S62A/2024/0060 22 and 24 St. Annes Road, London Colney, St. Albans, Herts, AL2 1LJ 
 

Hi Leanne 
 
The planning committee met regarding this application just before Christmas and 
concluded that although they are not 100% happy with this application, there are no 
grounds for comments and so have decided to just not comment on this application. 
 
Many thanks 
 

Jane Johnstone 
CEO/ Responsible Finance Officer – London Colney Parish Council 

 
 

 

 




